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People nowadays try lean forward to environmental friendly transportation and look for less carbon emitting
substitutes. This is evident from declining inflation rates and rising interest rates and as a result, there has been
the greater possibility of Virgin Australia operating more of its flights to India in serving its customers and
thereby in attaining higher growth levels. One of the ways through which the firm can achieve this is by
investing in continuous competitor and consumer market research. With the increase of retiring baby-boomers
and those living in debt, Australian consumers are likely to increase consumption. In respect to the
unemployment trend in India, it has been rising over the past few years whereas in terms of interest rates, it is
analysed that the performance has been excellent as it increased significantly to touch the figure of  Airline
industry is most affected by the technological change and airline companies are taking this opportunity to turn
modern technology into a competitive advantage by creating value for the customers. This limits the
effectiveness of the firm in exploiting opportunities presented in the global market. Among 20 million people
living in Australia, Generation Y represents about 4. Investing in CRM and improving the quality of service
offered to customers will increase the probability of the firm developing a high level of customer loyalty hence
promoting its competitive advantage. This can be achieved by utilizing its core competences, capabilities and
resources. One of the ways through which the firm can achieve this is by ensuring that it has a strong
workforce that is customer focused. The demographics of Australia is bringing positive vibe within the
industry with the rise of Generation Y and retiring Baby boomers. Thus, the analysis above indicated about the
fixed and variable factors of production that Virgin Airline has to incur in providing its low cost air travelling
services. Bureaucracy and interference in Transportation industry by government. This indicates the existence
of political stability in respect to Indian economy in respect to its political systems Parvathi,  On that date, the
company just had one route, two aircraft and a team of people. Analyse how the environment might influence
the company's management style. Although there is a forecast of rising unemployment in the middle of and
there are concerns for economic downturn of some EU countries, economists are hoping for sharp
improvement once this rough patch is over. The purpose of this report is to determine the success of Virgin
Blue in the domestic airline industry and how it plans to position itself into the future. Skill level of workforce
in Transportation industry. The achieve success in such a dynamic Transportation industry across various
countries is to diversify the systematic risks of political environment. Moreover, because of fuel market
volatility, high exchange rate of Australian dollar and environmental disaster, the company has not been
financially thriving in the past years. Internal analysis 1. Risk of military invasion Level of corruption -
especially levels of regulation in Transportation sector. It operates a rapidly growing fleet primarily consists of
Boeings and Airbuses. The delivery of such services is being ensured by Virgin Australia by following
through certain major fixed and variable factors of production. Advertising Looking for research paper on
environmental studies? However, the road transportation and waterways are posing certain major challenges to
the efficient performance of the airline industry Virgin Australia,  Established in , and the company offers both
local passenger air transportation and international operation service. Macro environment
analysisâ€¦â€¦â€¦â€¦â€¦â€¦â€¦â€¦â€¦â€¦â€¦â€¦ 7. Not all the dates align with each other because of the lack of
access to resources. However, with the raise of environmental concern, people are looking for environment
friendly transportation system. There has been the devaluation of Indian currency as against the Australia
dollar being noted and this would therefore affect Virgin Australia in a negative manner as there would be
fewer passengers seeking the airline services. Mortished explains that Qantas uses Behavioural segmentation
to select its target market. Furthermore, the firm should consider enhancing its business level strategy by
establishing a low-cost carrier under a different brand. This impacts the performance of Virgin airlines in
terms of positively working towards achieving reduction in its emission rates, and addressing the issues as
posed by externalities. These are mainly to compete with Qantas and achieve higher market share.


